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Questions

At the Council meeting on 30 May, Cr Gibson asked the following Question at Question Time:

“Is the General Manager aware of any discussions with third parties held in the last
three years on the subject of changing the law which stipulates what the Council must do
with the proceeds of the sale of its land? ” rfso, details, please, including details of any
relevant Council resolution.

The General Manager replied by fax on 3 1 May as follows:

“I am not aware of any discussion of the sort Councillor Gibson seems to be referring to.
However, I am unclear what Councillor Gibson is driving at and it would be helpful if he
would explain specifically what underlies his question.”

In accordance with SO 42(f), and as requested by Cr Gibson, this question and answer will be
minuted.

TED MAGUIRE u
Council Secretary


